
 

 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Mayor Knox and Board of Commissioners 

 

FROM: Steedman Lyles, Chair, Livability Board 

 

DATE:  March 21, 2019 

 

RE Endorsement of Park at Beaty Street Task Force Final Report and 

Recommendations 

 

 

The Davidson Livability Board met March 19, 2019 and voted 11-0 to recommend that the 

Board of Commissioners fully endorse the Park at Beaty Street Task Force final report and 

recommendations as presented at the Board of Commissioners’ March 12, 2019 meeting. 

 

The Parks sub-committee of the Livability Board stands prepared to assist in the next phase of 

this exciting and community-driven project.  

 


